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It’s with great sadness that we acknowledge the passing of our Patron  

HRH The Duke of Edinburgh. It was our great honour. 

On the occasion of our 70th Anniversary in 2008, his message to us: 

“ Messing about in boats’ sounds harmless enough, but experienced yachtsmen know only too well that 

proper initial training makes for a safer and more enjoyable experience.” 

 


